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CTC Announces Voluntary Adoption of  

International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) 

 

ITOCHU Techno-Solutions Corporation (headquartered in Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo; Satoshi Kikuchi, President 

& CEO; hereinafter “CTC”) announces that, at a meeting of its Board of Directors held on May 1, 2014, 

CTC resolved to adopt International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) for consolidated financial 

statements from the fiscal year ending March 31, 2015, in lieu of the Japanese Generally Accepted 

Accounting Principles (J-GAAP) it has currently adopted. Disclosure of consolidated financial statements 

under IFRS is scheduled to be implemented across the CTC Group starting from the first quarter of the 

fiscal year ending March 31, 2015. 

 

The CTC Group is actively promoting global business expansion. In this context, the adoption of IFRS will 

strengthen the management base for global expansion. In adopting IFRS, CTC also seeks to improve the 

comparability and convenience of its financial information in global capital markets. 

 

The disclosure schedule for the CTC Group’s transition to IFRS is as follows (tentative):  

May 2014:  Summary of Financial Results for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2014 

Consolidated Operating Results for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2014           

(Japanese Accounting Standards) 

Consolidated Earnings Forecast for the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2015 (IFRS) 

June 2014:  Securities Report for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2014 

 (Japanese Accounting Standards) 

August 2014:  Summary of Financial Results for the First Quarter of the Fiscal Year Ending 

  March 31, 2015 (IFRS) 

August 2014:  Report for the First Quarter of the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2015 (IFRS) 

 


